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NEWS / PROFESSION

CCA Combats Proposed Scope of Practice
Restrictions

Editorial Staff

The Industrial Medical Council (IMC) recently proposed a change in regulations that would add
two more chiropractic specialty designations to the QME list. However, the California Medical
Association (CMA) and the California Orthopedic Association (COA) have objected to this proposal
and have presented written testimony in favor of eliminating all chiropractic specialties from the
listing and merely listing "chiropractic." Because of the CMA's and COA's threat to the chiropractic
scope of practice, CCA sought expert representation. Veteran chiropractic attorney Michael
Schroeder wrote the following letter to the IMC on behalf of CCA members:
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